Ardmhéara Bhaile Atha Cliath
Lord Mayor of Dublin

Paul Mc Auliffe

Mr John Robinson
Secretary of the Irish and Fenian Republican Brotherhood

Din Laoghaire
Co. Dublin.

13" December 2019

Dear Mr. Robinson

Thank you for your letter received 15" November 2019 requesting use of the Mansion House on
Tuesday 21* January 2020.

It is unclear from your letter if your event is a historical re-enactment or if it is a political event.
In advance of considering your request, | wonder if you can confirm in writing that you recognise the

constitution of Ireland 1937 and the institutions which it establishes.

Regards

: 7

Paul Mc Auliffe
Lord Mayor of Dublin
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